
Bike Network Plan (BNP)

Tomika Monterville, Director

Transportation and Mobility Committee

April 18, 2023



Background
• The 2011 San Antonio Bicycle Master Plan & 

Implementation Strategy, led by the City of San 

Antonio’s Office of Environmental Policy, was 

adopted by San Antonio City Council on 

September 29, 2011

• $150,000 was subsequently allocated for 

plan implementation

• Funding for Bike IMP ($1,000,000 annually) 

began in 2016

• The 2011 Bicycle Master Plan eventually 

required an update to enhance safety & 

accessibility and to be competitive for future 

federal funding

• $2.7 million was allocated in the FY 2022 

Budget to update the 2011 Bike Master Plan 

into the Bike Network Plan (BNP)
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Program Update

• Kick-Off Activities & Briefings (Jan. – April)

• Internal City Departments

• Mayor & City Council

• Finalizing Branding and Website

• Revisions underway based on C&E 

branding and logo refresh

• Data auditing & collection in 

coordination with ITSD

• BNP estimated to be completed by August 

2025
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Next Steps

SPRING 2023

• Finalize Branding & Website

• Complete Data Auditing & Collection

• Start on Existing Conditions Assessment 

& Inventory Report

• Deploy Map-based Community Survey 

on project website

• Transportation Advisory Committee 

(TAC) Meeting 
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Thank You




